
NCC-051404-21 Green number plate incentives 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under The freedom of Information Act, please see below. 
Nottinghamshire County Council does not have any car parks under our Group's control and we 
don't have any low emission zones in the county.  
 
The policy  attached refers to a consultation ending in Jan 2020, we do not have any updates on the 
outcomes of the consultation to date. 
 
We are sorry on this occasion we are unable to help with the requested information,  should you 
have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. In 
addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous 
FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to 
the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above. 
 
Kind Regards 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer.  
Complaints and Information Team 
 
 
Dear Nottinghamshire County Council, 
 
On 8 December 2020 the UK government launched a green number plate scheme, which it said 
could help "motorists benefit from local initiatives such as cheaper parking and cost-free entry into 
zero-emission zones.” 
 
Please could you tell me if you have implemented any policies since 8 December that benefit owners 
of green number plates (yes or no). If the answer is yes, please could you list the names of the 
policies/measures. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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